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PROJECT: Upgrade Chiller Units at William Lehman Center. 
 
RPQ No: TP-0000017889 
MCC 7360 Plan - CICC 7360-0/08 

 
BID DUE 
DATE: 
 

 
September 27, 2023; 02:00 P.M.(REVISED) 

FROM: Miami-Dade County DTPW 
Capital Improvements Division 
111 NW First Street, 14th Floor 
Miami, FL 33128 
305.375.2930 
 

TO: Prospective Bidders and Interested Parties 
 
This Addendum forms part of the project solicitation documents and will be incorporated into the Contract 
Documents, as applicable.  Insofar as the Original Contract Documents, Drawings and Specifications are 
inconsistent, this Addendum shall govern.  Please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum, at the time of bid 
submittal to Miami-Dade County, in the space provided on the “Acknowledgement of Addenda Form” provided with 
the project solicitation documents.  Failure to acknowledge receipt of all addenda may be cause for disqualification. 
 
 
CHANGES TO THE INVITATION TO BID: 

A. Bid Opening Date:  
 

1. Change Bid Opening Date from Wednesday, September 13, 2023, to Wednesday, 
September 27, 2023.  Time, and place remains unchanged. 
 

2. Deadline to submit questions has been set to Wednesday, September 20, 2023, by close 
of business day. 

 
B. 2nd Public Site Visit:  

As per request from prospect bidders, a second site visit has been made available.  These are the 
conditions: 

1. The Lehman Center is a security facility, therefore Contractors must RSVP in writing to 
marco.movilla@miamidade.gov and copy clerkbcc@miamidade.gov no later than close of 
business on Tuesday, September 12, 2023. The 2nd Public Site Visit will start promptly at 
10:00 A.M. Wednesday, September 13, 2023. 

2. The Site Visit would not be treated as Q/A’s session between prospect bidders and local 
staffs from the facility; the single purpose is for consultants to have an opportunity to inspect 
and visualize the surroundings involving this project, eventually, escorted by assigned 
personnel from the building.  All questions must be sent in writing via e-mail to Mr. Marco 
Movilla with copy to the Clerk of the Board. 

3. Please arrive on time to the site, to guarantee to be allowed into the facility.  If you have 
any problems getting into the facility, please dial 305-375-4891. 
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END OF ADDENDUM NO. 4 
 

 

 

 

Alfredo E. Muñoz, P.E. 
Chief, Capital Improvements Division 
Department of Transportation and Public Works (DTPW) 
 

 

 

AM:mm 

 

cc:  Katherine Fernandez, DTPW Marco Movilla, DTPW Laurie Johnson, ISD 

      Ray Harding, DTPW Renessa Gordon, DTPW Caesar Suarez, ISD 

      Eric Perez, ISD Project File Clerk of the Board 

 


